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This month’s value for life: JUSTICE 
Tuesday 13th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
Parent Governor Election 
Thank you for voting in this election. Ballot papers were counted this morning by our bursar, Mrs Mary Candy. The 
candidate who received the most votes was Mr Crispin Sykes, who has now been elected as our new Parent 
Governor. Thank you and well done to all of the candidates.  
 
Netball  
Our brilliant netball team performed superbly in the NEARS netball tournament last week! We 
won every game apart from one – that defeat was to Handcross who went on to win the 
tournament overall. A report is being written by some of our players so you can hear more 
about the team’s fantastic efforts soon. Huge thanks go to Mrs Shenton and Mrs Birkby for 
giving up their time to coach the players every week.  
 
Forest School 
Forest school will take place for Year 5 pupils tomorrow morning and Year 1 pupils tomorrow afternoon. Please 
remember that pupils need suitable outdoor clothing, ready for rain, snow, sun, wind or any other condition that 
may come our way! 

Sports Festival 
Yesterday we hosted a multi-sport festival where 10 children from Year 4 competed in a 
range of challenges involving skills from sports such as lacrosse, football, golf and hockey. 
The children worked wonderfully with pupils from Albourne, St Mark’s, Handcross, St 
Peter’s and Bolney. We are very proud of our Year 5 and 6 pupils who worked all 
afternoon as Sports Leaders to run the event. Many thanks to Mrs Stafford for organising 
this hugely successful afternoon that gave so many pupils a great opportunity.  
 

Diary dates 

Thursday 22nd March 2pm – 3pm Year 6 Parents’ Meeting about SATs tests followed by Violin Concert 

Tuesday 27th March 5pm – 7:30pm Parent Consultation evening 

Thursday 29th March 9am  Easter Service in Church 

Thursday 29th March 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultation afternoon 

Friday 30th March  Easter Holidays start 

Monday 16th April Back to school for Summer Term 

Monday 28th May  Half-term 

Monday 4th June School closed for INSET 

Friday 13th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 24th July Last day of term 

Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


